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To Whom It May Concern,

License number PL0O092.

I am writing in regards to the new statement licensing policy.

I have a business: Pricewise, at the property: 199 Hawes Side Lane, Blackpool, FY4
4AJ.

Having thoroughly read the documents, | agree and am willing to go ahead with almost
all policies written.

However, | will not be able to provide point number 4.5.2 in regards to CCTV/security.
This point asks for me to retain a minimum of 30 days worth of CCTV footage. | will
not be able to do this as it will make the quality of the footage drop substantially.
Making it more difficult to use it as evidence off required.

The maximum number of days worth of footage I can keep is 7 days to ensure good
quality and credibility.

I hope this is ok with yourself. If you have any further questions in regards to this then
please do not hesitate to contact be back via email.

Kind Regards
Mr P Akhter

Sent from my iPhone

http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer/ This message has been scanned for
inappropriate or malicious content as part of the Council's e-mail and Internet
policies.
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